Madsen, Søren R. N.

Fra:

Schou, Lone

Sendt:

13. marts 2009 14:53

Cc:

'Hall, Damien'; Reville, Barry

Emne:

Madsen, Søren R. N.; Jakobsen, Dorte Skjøtt

mne: a few more questions

Dear Barry and Damien,

Thank you very much for your reply to the questions on the GPRC they were very helpful helping us completing the picture.

I have a few further questions.

First

The Danish Society for Nature Conservation has expressed wish in following the case and in particular information we have received in connection with the processes in the SIA report. In that respect we would like to send the information in the mail of Barry dated 11th March. Is that acceptable for you?

Second

In my phone call at 24th of February I asked Damien some questions with regard to land filling – To make sure that I got it right I would appreciate if it was possible to answer that question in writing as well – I applicate on the trouble in that connection.

Question: Will it be possible to sort out fractions which can be used for co-incineration at a HTI plant or at a Tox Free plant from some of the waste Australian today land fills? And if possible will that fraction be big enough to satisfy the demand for co-incineration to incinerate the HCB stockpile?

Third

In case enough waste (for co-incineration) are available how long time would it take for the ToxFree plant to incinerate the HCB stockpile without upgrading the facility?

And how long time would it take if the facility are upgraded to handle twice of the capacity it's able to handle today?

Have a nice weekend Best regards Lone

Lone Schou Miljøstyrelsen Strandgade 29, 1401 Kbh. tel: 72 54 40 00 tel direkte: 72 54 43 21 mobil: 29 68 41 38 mail: los@mst.dk